
Our Newest Prayer Letter

Dear Pastors, Friends, & Family,                                      February 2018

We are finally here in Spain! Thank you to all who have prayed and given extra love offerings for our 
move!  We left Atlanta, GA on Friday afternoon and landed in Providence, RI.  From there we flew 
overnight to Edinburgh, Scotland for an all-day layover. We really enjoyed our day there.  Then that 
evening we flew to Paris, France which ended up being a lot of work with our luggage and walking in the 
cold and rain to a hotel. We spent the night there and headed back to the airport on Sunday morning. We 
made it to Palma de Mallorca, Spain that afternoon. 

The last couple of days we have been trying to furnish our apartment, and the next few days will hold 
much of the same as well as looking for a car.  

I am going to keep this letter short, but give you some pictures of Scotland and Palma.
         
                                                                                                   Thank you for your prayers and support,   
    
                                                                                                                                                  Markie Bullock

Sending Church:  Pine Bluff Baptist Church in Albany, Ga 
Sending Agency:  World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions 

Website: www.bullockstospain.com 
Email:  markieandchristy@yahoo.com - Cell:  (229)3443-0758
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